
MASS TO COMMEMORATE 
THOSE WHO HAVE DIED 
DURING THE COVID 
PANDEMIC
Sunday 22 May, 11am 
St Patrick’s Cathedral
In recognition of the significant impact of 
COVID in our families and communities, 
Archbishop Comensoli will celebrate a 
memorial Mass for all those who have died 
during the COVID pandemic and could not be 
mourned properly due to pandemic restrictions. 

Parishes and individuals are invited to 
submit the name(s) of those you would like 
remembered during this Mass by visiting the 
Holy Souls Chapel at St Patrick’s Cathedral or 
submitting the names online. The names will be 
placed in a basket at the base of the altar, to be 
prayed for during all Masses over the weekend 
of 21–22 May.

As we emerge from COVID 
and reflect on the experiences 
of the past two years, 
Archbishop Peter A Comensoli 
invites the community to  
come together to remember  
all those we have lost during 
this time.

Remembering those  
we have lost

‘He will wipe away all tears from their eyes; death will be no more, and sadness 
and crying and pain will be no more. The first things have passed away.’ 

REVELATION 21:4

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GZKP7QF

